
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As part of our commitment to ensure the safety of our students while they travel to and from 

school, we would like to share important transportation safety practices. 

Transportation Safety Practices 

• Ensure students arrive at the bus stop 5 minutes early. 

• Wait for the bus to come to a complete stop before boarding or exiting. 

• Always use handrails when getting on or off the bus. 

• Remain seated while the bus is in motion and keep aisles clear. 

• Use seat belts if available. 

• Never distract the bus driver; keep noise to a minimum. 

• If crossing the street, look both ways and walk at least 10 feet in front of the bus. 

• Report any unsafe behavior or incidents to school authorities immediately. 

By following these practices, we can work together to maintain a safe environment for all our 

students. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

The School Transportation Safety Committee 


